The Yorkshire Hussars: Connecting Communities

Further Reading:

An Account of the Second Yorkshire Musical Festival. n.d. York: John Wolstenholme.

The Third Yorkshire Musical Festival, held on the 23rd, 24th, 25th, and 26th of September, 1828, in York Minster. n.d. York: Blanchard and Clapham.

Baines, Edward. 1822. *History, Directory & Gazetteer, of the County of York*, vol. 1. Leeds: Edward Baines. London: Hurst and Robinson.

Crosse, John. 1825. An Account of the Grand Musical Festival, held in September, 1823, in the Cathedral Church of York. York: John Wolstenholme.

Fisher, John. 1865. *The History and Antiquities of Masham and Mashamshire*. London: Simpkin, Marshall, and Co.

Hay, George. 2017. *The Yeomanry Cavalry and Military Identities in Rural Britain,* 1815-1914. London: Palgrave Macmillan.

Herbert, Trevor and Helen Barlow. 2013. *Music & the British Military in the Long Nineteenth Century*. Oxford: Oxford University Press.

Jewitt, Llewellynn. 1848. *Royal Agricultural Society of England, 1848. The Hand Book of York, and Visitor's Guide to the Show*. York: R. Sunter.

Mileham, Patrick. 1994. *The Yeomanry Regiments: 200 Years of Tradition*. Edinburgh: Canongate Academic.

Pullen, John and Trevor Hughes Parry, eds. 2004. *T.R. Malthus: The Unpublished Papers in the Collection of Kanto Gakuen University*, vol. 2. Cambridge: Cambridge University Press.

Stooks Smith, Henry. 1853. *An Alphabetical List of the Officers of the Yorkshire Hussars, from the Formation of the Regiment to the Present Time*. London: Simpkin, Marshall, and Co.

Talbot, Philip. 2001. "The English Yeomanry in the Nineteenth Century and the Great Boer War." *Journal of the Society for Army Historical Research* 79, no. 317 (Spring): 45-62.

Urban, Sylvanus. 1864. *The Gentleman's Magazine and Historical Review*, vol. 1. London: John Henry and James Parker.

Newspaper References:

Theatre performances: *Leeds Intelligencer* 14 June 1819; *Yorkshire Gazette* 29 May 1819 and 3 June 1820.

Yorkshire Hussars Balls: *Leeds Intelligencer* 28 May 1821 and 14 August 1823; *Star* 29 May 1821; *Sun* 29 May 1822; *Yorkshire Gazette* 20 May, 3 June and 16 December 1820.

Yorkshire Hussars Band: *Yorkshire Gazette* 10 February 1821 (Ripon – George IV); *Leeds Intelligencer* 5 August 1824 (Pontefract Park); *Leeds Times* 10 August 1839 (Old Sleningford Hall); *Leeds Intelligencer* 7 July 1838 (Ripon – Queen Victoria); *Yorkshire Gazette* 27 July 1844 (Ripley Castle); *Yorkshire Gazette* 26 October 1844 (Ripon Mechanics' Institution); *Yorkshire Gazette* 17 November 1838 (Kirklington); *York Herald* 15 May 1841 (Ripon Riding School).

Yorkshire Musical Festivals: York Herald 15 August 1835.

Hosting/Steward Roles at Cultural Events: *Yorkshire Gazette* 27 September 1834 (Ball at Hollin Hall); *London Literary Gazette; and Journal of Belles Lettres* 7 April 1827 (Artists' General Benevolent Institution).

John Gibson: *York Herald* 19 November and 17 December 1836; *Yorkshire Gazette* 25 November 1837.